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11 November – Wednesday 
Kindy 2021 Orientation  

 

12 November – Thursday 
Parent Orientation 10am 

P&C meeting 11.30am  

 

13 November – Friday 
Soccer clinic 

 

19 November – Thursday 
Water fun day 

 

20 November – Friday 
Soccer clinic  

 

 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17 September 2020 

      IMPORTANT 
            DATES 

 

We Are All Connected  

This art work, called 'We Are All Connected', was created by 

every student at the fun activity day, organised by the SRC last 

term. The overarching theme is linked to the students' 

geography lessons this semester. Students thought of an 

individual theme for their own work and also ways that their 

paths could be connected to each other; by road, river, 

motorway, tree roots, tunnels etc.  They have been really 

excited to see their work transform as, finally, the jigsaw pieces 

were joined to create our whole-school art work!   The art work 

is hanging in the assemble area – come check it out! 

Can you spot your child's work? 

 
                                                              

    
 

VISION STATEMENT 

Our students are happy, 

literate lifelong learners.  We 

empower them with the 

knowledge, skills and 

confidence enabling them 

to make a positive 

contribution to society. 

Chillingham Public School is 

a great school.  Join us. 

 

SUCCESS THROUGH TEAMWORK 

Chillingham 
Public School 

5 November 2020 
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From the Principal’s Desk 

The rain was lovely last week and having sustained no damage was even better.  

 

The students are all very excited about today’s excursion to the movies – I am sure they are 

all enjoying the movie and lunch in the park.    

 

2021 Kindy students had another fun day with us yesterday.  Students were involved in a fun 

obstacle course encompassing all our playground… they were a little exhausted by the end 
of it.  They enjoyed another morning of recess with our students and playing with them in 

the playground before returning to parents and pre-school.    Next Wednesday 11 

November is our last orientation day for the year.  Parent orientation/information session will 

be on Thursday 12 November commencing at 10 am.   

 

The students will commence a 4 week soccer program funded by the Sporting School 

program next Friday 13 November.  
 

We have just been advised that we, Chillingham Public School, will be providing Before and 

After School Care (BASC) from the beginning of 2021. This is great news for local families 

who struggle with  before and after school care for their children due to work commitments.   

We are looking forward to this exciting initiative.   

 

The news of an amalgamated super school in Murwillumbah was a shock!.  It will be sad to 

lose the small school structures that we have had in the past, but  I guess it’s a sign of moving 

forward.  I’m sure in time, we will accept the coming changes and the new way we live.   

 

 

Vicki Roach 

Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No birthdays in the school this 
week     

 Merit Award recipients 
Calai, Marlee, Cooper, Caleb W., Tyson and Andre 

             Beeeees Knees recipients  
Caleb E., Lily, Pippa and Marlee 

Random Acts of Kindness recipient 
Caleb W.
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ENROLMENTS ARE OPEN FOR 2021 
at 

Chillingham Public School 
 

 If you know of anyone who may be interested please ask them to contact the school 

on 02 66791 255 or chillingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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ADVERTISING 


